12th October 2010

BSc Midwifery intake 2008

University College cork

Dear Student Midwife

Please find enclosed documentation, which will help towards organising your elective placement beginning on the Monday 25 April 2011 to Friday 29 April  2011.  As regards insurance cover you are covered by virtue of being a University College Cork.  If the area that you attend requires confirmation of this I will arrange for a letter to be sent.  

Also in recent times some areas have asked for occupational health clearance and garda clearance.  Again this can be given when asked for.  Sometimes a confirmation letter from me is enough other times they request that we contact Occupation health or the Garda Vetting office and this does take time. 

I wish you well in finding an elective placement and hope that you find the elective placement to be a good learning experience that will contribute to your thoughts and practice as a midwife and that it is an enjoyable experience.  If you need any further assistance do not hesitate to contact me here at the College.

Agnes Phelan

Midwife Lecturer

